
HEDGEWOOD SCHOOL 

PARENT/CARER COFFEE EVENTS 

*All Hedgewood Parents / Carers are invited to our 

Coffee events here at Hedgewood School* 

UPDATE: The session originally scheduled for Wednesday 

18th June (9:00am – 10:00am) has been moved to: 

 Wednesday 25th June – Time: 1:45pm – 2:45pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information email: 

family@hedgewood.org or 0208 845 6756 

We hope to see you there! 
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